
 
 

31 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 9 Options Evening - Wednesday, 12 February 2020 
KS4 Curriculum and Subject Choices for September 2020 
 
I write to invite you to attend this important evening in our school calendar. This will give you and                   

your son/daughter the opportunity to gain an overview of the Year 10/11 curriculum, the choices               

and pathways available, and the process involved. The evening begins at 7.00 pm with a short                

presentation followed by the opportunity to discuss courses with subject teachers. Please use             

our ​online booking system​ to reserve a seat. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening of 12 February 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Justin Humphreys 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://stkaths.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/admin/?login=yes

